
Who to contact: 

Membership, Golf Bag Tag 

rosspriory.club@strath.ac.uk  

tel 0141 548 4441 

 

Conferences & Events 

Lesley Brownlee 

lesley.brownlee@strath.ac.uk 

tel 0141 548 3565 

 

B&B, Catering Reservations,  

General Enquiries 

ross.priory@strath.ac.uk 

tel 01389 830 398 

___ 

 

Boating/Angling Section 

Alastair Wilson 

al.wilson@strath.ac.uk 

 

Golf Section  

David Currie 

rpgcsecretary@gmail.com 
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Christmas at Ross Priory 

We’ve had in excess of 450 Christmas lunches, 150 dinners and 75 afternoon teas 
booked over the month of December, including our ever popular carveries and festive 
dinner, bed & breakfast packages.  

CHRISTMAS 2019 

Santa’s Grotto 

On Saturday 7th December, over 50 
boys & girls (children as well as 
grandchildren of club members) 
came to see Santa and Bex Elf when 
they took some time out of their 
busy schedule to visit Ross Priory 
again this year.   

The house was full of fun, laughter 
and seasonal magic (not forgetting 
the fantastic festive jumpers and 
outfits on display)  

We’ve now got 2 little ones who will 
be keeping an eye out in Lanzarote 
for Santa in his red swimming shorts, 
when he disclosed his summer 
plans—you heard it here first! 
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OUR WEB PAGE 

www.strath.ac.uk/rosspriory  

 

We’re on Facebook 

www.Facebook.com/RossPriory 

We thank everyone who came along on 2nd November to 
see yet another hugely successful firework display from 
Midnight Storm this year. 

We were fully booked in advance for the bedrooms and we 
had a record number of over 100 members & guests for the 
special high tea menu, which was very highly praised. 

Our team also offered hot beverages including soup at the 
front entrance alongside the tuck shop for snacks before, 
during and after the fireworks.  

FIREWORKS 2019 

 

2019 has been a fantastic year for the University of Strathclyde!   

 

We are sure that you will be as proud as we are to celebrate the awards won this 

year, which include the Sunday Times Good University Guide Scottish University 

of the Year, the Queen’s Anniversary Prize for Higher and Further Education and 

the Times Higher Education University of the Year—for a second time! 

UNIVERSITY AWARDS 

CLOSED FOR HOLIDAY SEASON 

Monday 23rd December -
Sunday 5th January 2020 

(both dates inclusive) 

Re-opens Monday 6th January 

 

ROSS PRIORY CLUB AGM 

Sunday 9th February 2020 

In the early weeks of January 2020, we will be taking the 
opportunity to make some essential improvements in the 
kitchen of the main house on 13th, 14th and 15th January 
inclusive.  This will necessitate a kitchen closure.  The house 
and bar/lounge will be open but no catering will be available 
on those dates.  Bar lunches will be available on the dates 
prior to this and following this.   

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  

REFURBISHMENT 
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